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Copacabana coming to Chelmsford

4:40pm Monday 20th February 2012

SALSA down to the Civic Theatre to enjoy Chelmsford Amateur Operatic and Dramatic Society’s latest lavish
musical, Copacabana.

The show, which takes to the stage between February 28 and March 3, focuses on the familiar story of a New
York bound small-town girl, Lola, who finds glamour as a night club showgirl, love with a sweet wannabe
tunesmith, and big trouble through a gangster and rival night club owner.

The show features sassy choreography and stage direction from Sallie Warrington as the company effortlessly
switch roles and play with panache in what is a passionate and high energy production.

Singing, under the direction of Stuart Woolner, is clean and crisp and allows the music to serve the ebb and

flow of the narrative.
Copacabana’s catchy razz-ma-tazz will appeal to theatre goers of all ages.

Book tickets now by calling 01245 606505 or visit www.chelmsford.gov.uk/theatres.
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